ShorewoodVillage.com 4101 N. Prospect Ave. Shorewood, WI 53211 Geoff Davidian, Editor & publisher Tel: (414) 964-8871 Fax: (414) 964-2123

Email: News@ShorewoodVillage.com

Ms. Beth Carey, director Shorewood Public Library

By Fax

Dear Ms. Carey:

This is a request for public records pursuant to Wisconsin statute:

- 1. I request access to inspect all documents showing whether any member of the Library Board took possession of, inspected, checked out, commented on or contacted you regarding the files deposited with the library on June 6, 2005 for board members to review prior to the so-called June 13 appeal of your denial of a Web link to www.ShorewoodVillage.com.
- 2. I request access to inspect all correspondence in any medium whatsoever from or to you regarding the arrangements made for members of the Library Board to inspect the material deposited with the library prior to the socalled June 13 appeal of your denial of a Web link to www.ShorewoodVillage.com.
- 3. I request access to inspect all policy documents setting forth the manner in which the material deposited with the library prior to the so-called June 13 appeal of your denial of a Web link to www.ShorewoodVillage.com was to be safeguarded, stored, inventoried or in any way monitored.
- 4. Furthermore, my request for a copy of the tape of the June 13 so-called appeal was a straight request to copy a public record and requires no special legal advice. I notice that you copy Mr. Pollen on you correspondence to me, although Mr. Pollen is not representing you in this matter. Please provide me with access to records setting forth the conditions that must be present for you to spend village attorney time on issues on which the village attorney does not represent the library.
- 5. Please provide me access to all documents in which you communicated with members of the library board regarding the use of library email, and records showing the date each library trustee stopped using a private email account.
- 6. Please provide me with records showing when and how the library board enforces its policy to archive all official email.

Very truly yours,

Geoff Davidian